
 

 

South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners Association, Inc. 
Minutes for June 14, 2014 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER 8:00 am 
 

 
The June meeting of the Board of Directors of the South T-Bar Ranch Property Owners 
Association was held via conference call on June 14, 2014.  M Wolfe, President called the 
meeting to order.  A quorum was present with the following directors attending: 

 

• Curtis Eulert 

• Joe Price 

• Mike Wolfe 

• Anelladee Spencer 

• Will Hoskins 

• Betty Sue Cornella 

• Becky Renck 
  
 Members present: Ann Eulert 
 
  

II. APPROVAL OF BOARD MINUTES 
 

The May POA Board meeting minutes were presented for approval. A motion to approve the 
minutes as presented was made by B Cornella, 2nd by M Wolfe. Minutes were approved as 
presented; passed unanimously. 

 

III. RATIFICATION OF ACTIONS TAKEN SINCE THE LAST MEETING 
 
None 

 
 

IV. FINANCIAL REPORT 
 
The May Financial report was presented by B Cornella.  
 
There are 3 assessments not collected to date and they have been rebilled with the fees due.  
  

 

V. OLD BUSINESS  
  

Infrastructure:    
  
Roads: There was no road Maintenance in the past month due to waiting on more moisture. The 

3 year proposals have not been received to review as of this date.  
 
Michael Omohundro will be driving the escape route to ensure the route.  
 
Trash: 4th dumpster has been delivered.  
 
 

 



 

New Signs & Posts: 

1. There was some discussion about a sign at Hall Gulch.  A Hall Gulch sign is not part of the 

current job at CO DOC.  J Price or M Wolfe will advise Will if a sign is required.  

2. The new signs will be complete before the Annual meeting but won’t be installed yet.  One of 

the new signs will be available at the meeting as a sample for what we are replacing the old 

signs with. There is an open question on what to do later with the old signs but a possibility 

is to take names of owners at the annual meeting that would like to have one of them.   

 
Legal: 
 

 None    
 

Communications: 
 

A newsletter should go out in July after the Annual Meeting.  
 
 

VI. NEW BUSINESS    
 

No discussion on the one vs two check signatures this month.  
 
Annual Meeting: We have 41 attendees that have RSVP to date.  B Renck to send a reminder 
notice on Sunday and also touch base with The Abbey and Black Range.  
 
Board members that have agreed to run for re-election are B Cornella, A Spencer, C Eulert, M 
Wolfe.  B Renck is still undecided.  
 

C Eulert will change the gate codes. While both gate codes will work until August 1; the 
dumpster code will change on July 1 

 
C Eulert mentioned that he has been contact with the Electric Company about the Power Line 
Easement. M Wolfe has DOE information that states that the easement is specifically for 
construction and maintenance of the line.  

 

VII. MEMBER COMMENTS 
None 
 

VIII. CLOSED SESSION 
 

 

IX. ADJOURNMENT – approx. 9:25 am 
 

M Wolfe made a motion to adjourn the meeting, A Spencer 2nd. The motion passed and the 
meeting was adjourned.  

 
 
 
 
Attachments:  May Financials  
      
_______________________________ 
Respectfully submitted by 
B Renck, Secretary 



 

South T-Bar Ranch  
 
 
Prepared by J Price B Renck  
 
 
 
 

 



 

 



 

 


